Congratulations!!!  you have been selected to participate in the Shell Energy Venture Camp 2015!  July 13th-July 17th.
We are really excited about this year's camp. Below are a few key points to help you prepare for this summer’s program: 
1.      Each camper will be assigned a group to work with for the duration of the camp.  To help us better organize the groups please complete the “6 Hats Survey”, which  is included as an attachment to this email and reply letting us know what color hat you are by Friday, June 12th 
2.     The Energy Camp check-in will begin on Monday, July 13th  at 8:30 AM in the BRCC science lab.  
3.  We will meet in different locations most days. This was necessary to avoid losing time using a bus and enhance the camp with variety.  Parents will pick up the students in the exact same location that they are dropped off each morning.  Please make a note of the following information:
      Day 1. Monday:  BRCC Science Lab
 located on the first floor of the CYPRESS Building.   There will be signs leading you to the classroom.          
Address: 201 Community College Drive, Baton Rouge, LA 70806 http://screencast.com/t/ezYgHvWa8
BRCC campus map: 
http://www.mybrcc.edu/index.php?option=com_content&id=206&Itemid=200
      Day 2. Tuesday: BRCC FRAZIER Building.  
This building is located 5 minutes from LSU off of Highland road.  NOT on the main BRCC campus.  
Address: 555 Julia Street. Baton Rouge, LA 70801.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]     Day 3 and 4. Wednesday and Thursday: LSU PHYSICS Building)

     Day 5. Friday: LSU PERTT Facility.  The LSU Petroleum Engineering Research & Technology Transfer Laboratory.  
            http://www.pete.lsu.edu/research/pertt
4.       Students should plan on arriving by 8:30 A.M., Monday – Thursday and staying until  5:00PM.  Friday's schedule is 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM.   Lunch and snacks will be provided each day of the camp.
 
5.       Lastly, on Friday at 3:00 PM the students will present a summary of what they learned throughout the week.  Refreshments will be served. All are welcome!!  Please plan to attend. 
 
Feel free to email me if there are any questions or concerns.  We had a huge response to the 2014 EnergyCamp!!. If at any moment you realize that you will not be able to attend please let us know ASAP so we can call someone on the waiting list. We also had a great response for the team leaders positions.  I would like to CONGRATUALTE the team leaders this year: Elizabeth, Juliane, Ethan, Nicholas, Jonathan, and Stephen!!!!! We have two previous campers that have the camp assistant position:Madeleine and Matt.  We have an amazing team!!!  
 Thank you, and we look forward to your child’s participation in this groundbreaking educational opportunity!   
Jeannette Thompson and Richard Hansen
Energy Venture Camp teachers
Jeannette (225)236-7877 (cell) 
Jeannettepthompson@gmail.com

